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Llopd's Register of Shipping, |
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3. ;

21st Noverber, 1950,
AIR MAIL

Enclosure

Dear Sir,
8.8, "NORTH VOYAGEUR"

I am in receipt of Montreal Report No.8358
together with your later letter of the 16th ins tant
regarding thils case and note the position.

The reports have been sulmitted to the Committee
who have deferred the question of sssignment of a
cagual fy notatlon until early next month by which
time they hope a reply will have been received to
& leiter addressed to the Owners on the 3lst ultimo,
a copy of which is enclosed.

It is observed from the Shipping Press that
the steamer had a heavy list when she left Philadelphia
on the 15th October with a cargo of 800 tons of
anthracite and that this ultimately led to her
abandonment and loss.

It 1s concluded you have no speclal remarks
to make regarding the survey held at Montreal, but
should you have any comments %o offer 1t will be
appreciated if you will kindly forward them to me
at an early date.

Yours falthfully,

Assis tant Clerk to
the Classification Committee
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A+ R. Riddell, Es (c) 2000}
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